ORRETS MEADOW
GOVERNOR VISIT
8TH NOVEMBER 2013
Mrs Duncan suggested at a previous governor meeting it would be nice for governors to visit a class during the day, this would give governors the opportunity of meeting staff and pupils and get to know the school better.   This is something she would like to see continue and governors would be able to appreciate what Orrets was all about, governors agreed it was a wonderful idea.  
Each governor was ‛adopted’ by a class and in my case I was adopted by Class Three.  I managed to visit on 8th November and was made to feel very welcome by the adults and pupils in the class.  
The children were participating in a DT class and the teacher explained they were making cards with ‘moving parts’ they were making a flower that ‛popped’ up out of the pot.  The children were delightful and loved telling me about what they were doing, I helped cut out and watched them colour.  Some of the pupils told me about other lessons and without exception they all clearly loved coming to school and were proud of what they had made. One little boy Callum showed be how he loved to colour and he knew he was good as he ‘kept within the lines and coloured in one direction’. 
It was a small class, a total of 8 children; however, because of this it gave me plenty of opportunity to speak to all of the children and I had time to see them complete what they were all doing, with the exception of Callum as he was finishing the colouring!  I would have spent a lot longer if time had permitted as I was having a lovely time. 
I would like to thank both the teacher and teaching assistant, and pupils they all made me feel very welcome and I am looking forward to coming into school again for a visit. 
Cindy Cooper
Vice Chair of Governors
